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Announcement 

Welcome back to Bakhita Mountain Home’s 

newsletter! Our newsletter will be a monthly 

publication that will be available on our website, 

social media, and through e-mail. Our newsletter 

will be loaded with up to the date information on 

everything Bakhita Mountain Home! 

If you would like to see anything or have 

suggestions for our newsletter, please contact us at 

Jason@bakhitamountainhome.org 
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What is new at Bakhita 

Mountain Home? 

Support, support, and more support! As everyone knows, 

BMH provides numerous services to survivors of human 

trafficking. Support includes safe and secure housing, 

financial assistance, daily case management, and much 

more. We would not be able to provide these crucial 

support services without a lot of help from community 

partners, grants, and donors.  

BMH has truly been blessed to start the year with 

awarded grants from Common Spirit and the El Pomar 

Foundation. These critical funds will allow us to provide 

new services that include setting up a nutrition program, 

gardening program, and provide much needed funding to 

continue to support not only our residents, but other 

victims of human trafficking.   

 

 

 

 

 

 Board of Directors Day 

 

BMH Board of Directors met at the historic 

Penrose House on April 4, 2025, for a full day 

filled with discussions and planning for the 

continued success of BMH.  

Exciting ideas and discussions revolved around 

how far BMH has come since opening our 

doors, future goals and plans to expand 

housing and services, 2025 planned events and 

future events, and the current growth of 

services for our residents. What a wonderful 

day to be part of Bakhita!  

  

 

We're thrilled to share our 2025 Event Lineup!  

Mark your calendars and get ready to support Bakhita 

Mountain Home all year long with some unforgettable 

events!  

05/20 – Vibes Game 

05/23 – BMH Donor Appreciation Event 

05/31 – Vibes Concert 

06/03 – Bleating Heart Night @ Goat Patch Brewing 

06/19 – Vibes Game 

07/03 – Vibes Game 

07/24 – Vibes Game 

08/02 – BMH Walk  

08/14 – Vibes Game 

09/04 – Vibes Game 

October (TBD) – 1st Annual BMH Banquet  

October or November – Annual Chili Cook Off @ 

Storybook Brewing  
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 A Little About Moose 

Moose is a 6-month-old Golden Retriever who 

is the sweetest boy you will ever meet. His 

hobbies include eating sticks, eating grass, 

eating rocks, and eating just about anything 

he can get his paws on. Moose loves going for 

walks and meeting new people.  

Moose has been going to the Bakhita 

Mountain Home house almost every week and 

all our residents have fallen in love with him. 

Keep an eye out at some of our events to meet 

Moose!  

Meet BMH’s New Unofficial Mascot 

Moose 

  

 

 

 

BMH would like to give a huge 

shout out and thank you to Dr. Max 

Pohl and the staff at Balance 

Chiropractic. Dr. Pohl’s team raised 

$1200 for BMH during the Share 

the Love Charity Month.  

Thank you, Balance Chiropractic, 

for being one of our biggest 

supporters!  
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